
Update on SGSC Instruction/Classes 

South Georgia State College (SGSC) will observe Spring Break next week (March 16th to 
March 20th), and all classes (both online and face to face) will not be in session during 
that week. We will resume online instruction only, during the week of March 23rd. 

For students currently enrolled in online courses, please be prepared to resume your 
virtual presence starting the week of March 23rd. We are aware that some students may 
not have access to the resources that were available to them on campus. The SGSC 
administration will be working with faculty and staff members to assist students who are 
adversely affected and need some accommodation. 

For students enrolled in face-to-face or hybrid classes, please check your SGSC Student 
e-mail account during the week of March 23rd for further information from your 
instructors about these classes. 

 


